Smith, George

From: Elizabeth Kennelley <ekennelley@jonesedmunds.com>

Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 2:56 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: Citrus County Central Landfill Groundwater Monitoring (WACS ID 39859)

Per permit requirements, this email serves to notify the FDEP Southwest District Office that the Second Semiannual 2017
groundwater sampling event for the Citrus County Central Landfill (WACS ID 39859) is scheduled to begin on July 17,
2017.

Thank you,

Elizabeth D. Kennelley, MS, CEPM
Project Scientist
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